Education: Early Help and Safeguarding Newsletter
Thursday 21st November 2019

Welcome to the Education Early Help and Safeguarding Team newsletter. This is a fortnightly publication designed to keep schools up to date with safeguarding information but also to draw attention to new content on the Schools Safeguarding website.
Thanks to everyone who braved the elements to attend the Safeguarding conference at the University of Birmingham last week. We had lots of positive and kind comments despite the challenges presented by the weather, lack of WiFi and parking! Please complete the evaluation form emailed out to delegates as we value your feedback. All the presentations have been uploaded to BESS and are available to subscribing schools once logged in.
Update to local and regional safeguarding arrangements
From 29th September 2019 the requirement for local safeguarding boards ceased and in their place are the new Birmingham Safeguarding Children Partnership (BSCP) arrangements. As required by the Children and Social Work Act (2017) the new arrangements are published. The BSCP is a statutory body established under the Children Act 2004 (as amended by The Children and Social Work Act 2017). Working Together to Safeguard Children (2018) sets out the role of the Local Authority, Clinical Commissioning Group and the Police to “coordinate their safeguarding services, act as a strategic leadership group, supporting and engaging others, and implement local and national learning, including from serious child safeguarding incidents”.
In order to comply with KCSiE 2019 paragraphs 68-73 schools should understand their role in the new arrangements, but also governors, trustees and senior leaders should make themselves aware of, and follow, their new local arrangements.

A West Midlands Regional Child protection and Safeguarding Manual has been developed with the option of clicking through to local area specific safeguarding arrangements. 
This supports a more regional approach to multi-agency working across safeguarding arrangements, especially given many partner agencies work across local authority boundaries.
Education Resilience Training Calendar

A full calendar can be found under local training on the Schools Safeguarding website. This training includes a number of free events including WRAP workshop, WRAP refresher, Prevent surgery dates, School Aged Violence education, Understanding your role in Safeguarding Girls and Safety Net; Staying Safe online.
Booking is via the BESS website.
Free training from Barnados
Book a free 3hour training session covering Child Sexual Exploitation, criminal exploitation, county lines, trafficked & missing children by contacting Jo Tonks, email. jo.tonks@barnardos.org.uk or Tel. 07834327509. This training cannot be split i.e. it must be booked as one 3 hour session. The training is suitable for children’s centres, primary & secondary schools, sixth forms, and colleges.
Purpose of the training is to:

· Prevent child exploitation

· Raise awareness & understanding of child exploitation

· Improve responses for children affected by Criminal Exploitation
· Reduce victim blaming

· Work towards a societal change

· Improve the conviction rate of perpetrators

· Reduce the amount of children & young people impacted by Criminal Exploitation
· Improve the knowledge of teaching staff

· Increase the sign-posting opportunities for schools

· Improve safe networks for children

· Communicate the voice of the child
Free resource; Safer Schools App
Reminder that the Safer Schools Birmingham Launch is on December 9th, 9.30-11.30 at Tally Ho Conference and Banqueting Centre. Booking and further information about this free event can be found here. Attending the launch event is highly recommended as you will have experts on hand to answer all your questions and also see how the App can be used by professionals, parents and pupils.
Birmingham Young Peoples project- Acquired Brain Injury (ABI)

This project, funded by West Midlands Police and Crime Commissioner, is aiming to 

create and publish a diversionary pathway/intervention for the vulnerable children and young people in Birmingham affected by Acquired Brain Injury. Participants are required to contribute to the development; if you are interested please see further information here along with free one day training to understand the neurological and 

psychological impact of ABI, together with the links to criminal behaviour.
Julia, Moira, Emma, Jane and Sam.
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